
     

 

 

2025-2026 Kindergarten Registration 
Shoshone School District kindergarten registration for the 2025-2026 school year will be held in our 

kindergarten classrooms on Wednesday, April 23, 5:00-7:30 p.m.  Please bring your child, their official birth 

certificate, and current or completed immunization record.  Registration and screening will take approximately 

45 minutes. 
 Early Childhood Find 
Shoshone School District will hold a pre eligibility child screening on Wednesday, April 23, 5:00-7:30 p.m.  

This service is available to all resident, 3 to 5-year-old children.  To be eligible for testing, your child must be 

3 years old. If you have developmental concerns about your pre-school child, please call our elementary office 

at 886-2381 so we can schedule a screening appointment. 
 

Dr. Seuss Birthday Week, March 3 - 6 

In celebration of Dr. Seuss’ March 2nd birthday students are invited to participate in several fun dress up 

days. We are also celebrating the 100th day of school on Wednesday, March 8. 
 
March 3 –  Dr. Seuss, “Book of Colors”/Mismatch Monday- Wear as many colors as you can 
March 4 –  Dr. Seuss, “Cat in the Hat”/Top Hat Tuesday- Wear a favorite hat  
March 5 –  Dr. Seuss, 100th Day of School- “Wacky Wednesday”/Wear crazy hair and/or  
dress like an old person  
March 6 –Dr. Seuss, “Thing 1 and Thing 2”/Theodor Thursday: dress up like your favorite Dr. Seuss 

character                

 

Upcoming Events 

March 6- Elementary Family Build-A-Thon: 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
March 7- Friday Foundations: 8:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. (By invite only) 
March 14- Friday Foundations: 8:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. (By invite only) 

March 14- Sledding at Magic Mountain:  11:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  Grades 2-5 
March 24 – 27:  Spring Break 

 

 

Parent-Teacher 
 Conferences 

March 18-19 

Scheduled conference times were 

sent home on 2/24/2025 

 
 

Sunday, March 9th 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 
Shoshone Education Association 

Dr. Seuss Sucker/Bake Sale 
Thursday, March 6, 2025 

More information will be sent home 

Family Literacy Night- Oh, the Places You’ll Go! 
Thursday, April 3rd, 6:00-7:30 p.m., Family Literacy Night, there will be an activity in each classroom and 

story time in the library. Two classroom sessions will be held. (Session 1) 6:30 to 7:00 p.m. (Session 2) 7:00 to 

7:30 p.m. We will also be holding a silent auction. Auction items will be theme baskets donated by each 

classroom. A potato dinner bar will be served in our lunchroom, at no charge, from 6:00–6:30 p.m. For all the 

details, please see the flyer that was sent home with your student last week. 

 

 


